
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CE Primary School 

12th November 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Talia & Scarlett 

Cotswold:  Han Han & Mia 

Swaledale:  Neive & Peter 

Teeswater:  Daniel & Alfred 

Dorset Downs:  Lauren & Oscar 

 

Dalesbred: Sulaiman & Freddie 

Oxford:  Emmie & Caitlyn 

Cheviot:  Poppy & Abdullah 

Herdwick: Khadijah & Rio 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

On Thursday Canon James led a 

Remembrance Day service in school. The 

children learnt about the meaning of the 

poppy symbol.  A two minute silence was 

observed by the whole school at 11am 

Children in Need 

Friday 19th November 2021 

Next Friday is Children in Need day. This will be 

a non-uniform day and the School Council have 

decided on a Strictly glitter, sparkles and glam 

theme for the non-uniform day. Those who 

don’t want to wear sparkles can wear yellow, 

red or blue. 

The minimum suggested donation is £1 and this 

can be paid via ParentMail.  

A photo booth will set up on the day with     

photos being sent home via ClassDojo. This will 

cost 50p and should be paid in advance via       

ParentMail from  Monday. All money will go to  

Children in Need. 

If any families in the Middletown 

area are interested in decorating 

a window for the Advent Window 

Trail please contact 

joelattrinity@gmail.com by 

Saturday 20th November. 

School photos reminder 

Please order your child’s school photos by 20th November. You 

should have received a QR code for your child that will allow you to 

order online. 



              

 

Several pupils took part in 

the Harrogate & Craven  

cross-country                  

championships. Well done to 

them all. We are very proud 

of you.  

Teeswater Class have been 

practising their balance 

techniques in gymnastics 

In Wraparound Care last 

week the children 

enjoyed hot dogs and 

Bonfire Night themed 

activities. 

Oxford and Cheviot 

classes have been 

continuing their 

ukulele sessions  

and are making real 

progress. 

Suffolk class enjoyed an Autumn 

walk in the Wilderness this week. 

They found lots of autumn 

leaves, saw a squirrel, listened to 

the birds and watched the leaves 

floating down the stream. 


